
EDO-COMM-0001 

 
 
 

 

MCK in full support of KSS 
Students to Protest Bill 96 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 10, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2022)  
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise 
Kahnawa’kehró:non that there will be a student protest this 
afternoon (Tuesday) at 1pm. Students from the Kahnawà:ke 
Survival School (KSS) have organized a student walkout and 
peaceful protest. 
 
All Kahnawa’kehró:non are strongly encouraged to attend the 
march and gathering to show support in our collective fight 
against Quebec’s Bill 96. 
 
Alongside the KSS walkout and peaceful protest, a delegation 
from the MCK is heading to Quebec City to deliver their message 
of opposition and outrage over Bill 96 to the National Assembly. 
 
The march and protest will begin at the KSS campus at 1pm, and 
then head west along Route 132 to the green space at the foot of 
the Mercier Bridge. Those joining by vehicle are asked to park 
along the KSS Boundary line road until the march begins. Buses 
will be at the greenspace (near the Mercier Bridge) at 12:30pm to 
transport those to KSS if they choose to walk. 
 
Motorists are being advised to drive with extreme caution during 
the march on Route 132. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
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Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
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Unit 
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